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The purpose of the Home Economics
course was to prepare the student for
future family life. Not only were cook-
ing and sewing taught, but also skills on
how to manage a home and budget a
dollar wisely.

The Clothing courses offered basic
skills in clothing construction and tips on
selection and care of fabrics. Students
learned that sewing may be an enjoyable
as well as a money saving hobby.

In cooking classes boys have proved
themselves to be just as neat and efficient
as girls. AH students learned the impor-
tance of interesting and well-balanced
meals.

In Family Living, all aspects of the
household were discussed; from finances
to child care. The girls were provided
with an understanding of the family
problems they will have to cope with
in the future.

Male students willingly participate in the
Foods Progravi. Miss Valenti, Cohort Helhig.

in memoRy
The entire school was saddened by the

deaths of its two Home Economics
teachers, Mrs. Tressa Perry and Mrs. Lois
B. Kenyon.

Mrs. Perry passed away in the spring
of 1969. She had been a member of the
faculty for twenty-five years.

Mrs. Kenyon died in December of 1969
after twelve years of service to our High
School.

The students, faculty, and administra-
tion deeply regretted the passing of these
two warm individuals whose many years
of dedicated service benefited hundreds
of students.
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